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Randy Speck 
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Dear Mr. Speck, 
 
The Board of Ethics and Government Accountability (BEGA) conducted a confidential 
preliminary investigation into allegations that you acted improperly while discussing plans and 
concerns in review of the Maret School’s Board of Zoning Adjustment Application No. 20643, in 
violation of the D.C. Government Code of Conduct.  
 
We conducted this investigation pursuant to the Board of Ethics and Government Accountability 
Establishment and Comprehensive Ethics Reform Amendment Act of 2011 (“Ethics Act”), 
effective April 27, 2012 (D.C. Law 19-124; D.C. Official Code § 1-1161.01, et seq.) and 
concluded that there is insufficient evidence to conclude that you violated the Code of Conduct.  
Accordingly, we have decided to dismiss this matter. This investigation is now considered 
closed. Therefore, you will not be subject to any sanctions by this office regarding this matter.  
 
Please note that this matter was never made public by BEGA, and therefore remains in a 
confidential status under the Ethics Act and the rules of this Office. If you have any questions 
regarding this matter, please contact this office.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
_______________________________________ 
Ashley D. Cooks 
Director, Office of Government Ethics 
Board of Ethics and Government Accountability 
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